To: Chilmark Conservation Commission
From: Brian Packish Landscape
Re: 15 Marsh Road Water line replacement

Date: 01/11/24

Project description:

1" water line replacement from the existing Menemsha Water Company water main to the existing

home located at 15 Marsh Road Map 27.1 Lot 31. Existing water line currently runs over ground and
across 2 minimum of 3 properties.

Installation process:

Excavate the existing water main located on Larsen Lane using a mini-excavator. Excavate a hand hole at
15 Marsh Road using hand shovels. Directional drilling to be provided by Fenner excavation. Directional

drilling instead of actual trenching will aliow for the water line to be installed with no vegetation to be
disturbed.

Sincerely,

@‘ L
Brian Packish

Owner

(508)400-0470



